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DAHL MEMORIAL CLINIC COVID-19 TESTING CAPABILITIES UPDATE 

 
Skagway, Alaska, April 17, 2020 – The Dahl Memorial Clinic recently received an Abbot ID Now 
portable testing instrument to begin rapid testing for COVID-19. While this is a positive development 
for DMC we want to stress to the public that we still must follow DHSS testing protocols and this does 
not expand the availability of testing for individuals not meeting the testing criteria at this time. We 
continue to pursue additional test kits for expanded testing. 
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